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C^enhagen. the 21st February 1951» 
ÏKSUW l 

i.O. 

tels JÈxcellen 
^MJ^KLster of 

•fjU J^isheries 
V ïhe H a g 
tf\ Z-yL 

My dear (/oileague, 

S t r i c t l y confidentjaiL 

VAN 
EM Vp,' 
b 

r i c u l t u r e , 
and/Food, 
u é. 

S.L. Mansholt 

l e t t e r s /'With- reference to your l e t t e r s of 
v 7th November and 11th December 1950 (GS/D.I.O. 
, no. 3022 and 3350) regarding the plans f o r the 

i n t e g r a t i o n of the a g r i c u l t u r e of the Western 
European countries, and our t a l k i n Copenhagen 
J&L 22nd November 1950, I beg to say that the 
thought a i n your l e t t e r of 7th November 1950 

/ and the received copy of the paper "European 
Collaboration i n A g r i c u l t u r e " have been 
discussed c o n f i d e n t i a l l y i n the two main 
a g r i c u l t u r a l organizations i n my country, i . e . 
The A g r i c u l t u r a l Council and The Federation 
of Danish Small Holders' S o c i e t i e s . 

Both of them have expressed t h e i r inter­
est i n a closer European co-operation and 
i n t e g r a t i o n i n the a g r i c u l t u r a l f i e l d , but 
they f i n d that they need more information and 
examination as to the p r i n c i p l e s outlined by 
you, before they w i l l f i n d themselves able to 
show either a p o s i t i v e or a negative a t t i t u d e 
to your plan. Personally I am of the same 
opinion. 

•This w i l l be of no surprise to you, I 
^know, because already i n your l e t t e r of the 

7th November 1950 you expressed that you 
r e a l i s e you have given a b r i e f exposition on 
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a problem with so many aspects and with many 
questions unanswered, and that you w i l l i n 
the f i r s t rank rouse our i n t e r e s t i n the 
problem .in question.. 

Even i f some supplementary d e t a i l s can 
be found i n the l a t e r received document 
"European Collaboration i n A g r i c u l t u r e " , and we 
have had a t a l k about the matter on the 
22nd November l a s t year, as mentioned, I 
think further information i n general and i n 
d e t a i l s w i l l be necessary, before we s h a l l 
f i n d ourselves able to take up a standpoint 
to the "Mansholt-plan" and the other plans 
of i n t e g r a t i o n . 

As e a r l i e r agreed, a copy of t h i s 
l e t t e r w i l l be handed over to Dr. de Waal^-
the a g r i c u l t u r a l attache i n Copenhagen to the 
leg a t i o n of the Netherlands. 

Yours very s i n c e r e l y , 

-i 


